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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As a result of recent legislation (SB12), all Texas school districts are 
now required to obtain signed parent consent for all medical 
treatment, assessments, and health services provided at school.  

This new requirement takes effect September 1, 2025. 

While many of you may have already completed a health history form 
during registration, this authorization for health services is a new 
requirement and must be completed for every student enrolled in the 
district. 

To make this process easier, we have created a brief electronic form 
that should take no more than 3 minutes to complete. Your 
cooperation will allow us to respond quickly and effectively should 
your child ever need medical attention while at school. 

Please complete a separate form for each child you have enrolled in 
the district. The form will ask for: 

• Student Name 

• Date of Birth 

• Campus and Grade 

• Parent Consent (Yes or No) 

• Parent Email Address 

• Electronic Signature 

We appreciate your prompt attention to this matter, as having this 
authorization on file ensures we can best serve the health and safety 
needs of all students. Scan the QR code above or find the link on 
the district website under Departments/Health Information. 

In the service of Banquete ISD, 

Adriana Tagle 


